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June 27, 2022 

Patty Akers 

Kevin M. Curley 

Messer, Fort & McDonald, PLLC 

6371 Preston Road, Suite 200 

Frisco, Texas 75034 

RE: JUNE 2022 QUARTERLY COMPLIANCE UPDATE 

Dear Ms. Akers & Mr. Curley, 

We received the City of Double Horn’s June quarterly compliance update on June 13, 2022. I 

apologize for the delay in responding.  

We appreciate the details provided in this latest update. It appears from the report that the city’s 

expanded city hall is now available, which will provide more room for city meetings as well as 

become a possible future polling location. The report also indicates that additional progress has 

been made toward funding and improving street signage and lighting in collaboration with the 

DHIA, and that the installation of the fire suppression water tank is underway and should soon 

be completed. The report also indicates that further progress on surveying community interest in 

trash and recycling services as well as feasibility for water services and corresponding 

conservation efforts is ongoing. We look forward to your final September update at the end of 

the one-year period of the Assurance of Voluntary Compliance (AVC). 

Concerning future reports and correspondence, please continue to direct future notices to the 

State of Texas to the points of contact provided below: 

Kent S. Richardson 

Office of the Attorney General 

P.O. Box. 12548, MC 009 

Austin, Texas 78711-2548 

kent.richardson@oag.texas.gov 

CC: elizabeth.saunders@oag.texas.gov 

Respectfully, 

KENT RICHARDSON 

Special Litigation Counsel 

Office of the Attorney General 

(512) 936-0677 

kent.richardson@oag.texas.gov 

http://www.texasattorneygeneral.gov/

